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Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina 
1701 Cowan Crescent, Regina, SK S4S 4C4 

Tel. 306-586-0449 | Fax. 306-586-0009 | www.stannesregina.com  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr. Guy Amedee Ainemon 

 

Parish office Coordinator:  
Sharon Robert F. 

office@stannesregina.com  
 

 

Office Hours:   
 
Tuesday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Wednesday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Friday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Saturday - 10am - 12pm 

 
 

 

PARISH SERVICES 
 

Reconciliation: 30 Min. Before every Mass. 
 

Anointing of the Sick:   Please call the 
Parish office. 
 
Baptism:   Please call the Parish office.  
 
Marriage:  Contact the Pastor at least six 
months in advance. 

 

 
Mass Intention 

 
If you would like Holy Mass to be 
offered for your intentions or the 

intentions of your loved ones, please 
call the Parish Office or you can write 
it and drop it in the donation box in 

the church. 
 

Mass offering is $ 10. 
 

 

http://www.stannesregina.com/
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Parish weekly Financial Update: 
October 2nd & 3rd. 

 
 

Collection summary for last weekend as follows: 
  

- Sunday Collections                          $ 2,075.85 
- Catholic Missions Canada     $ 20.00 

__________________________________________
__ 

 Total:                                         $ 2,095.85 

 
Archbishop’s Appeal Target: - $ 20,201 
 
Donations collected - $ 0 
___________________________________ 

 
 

 
 

Registration for Confirmation and 1st Holy 
Communion 

 

We would like to inform Families/Parishioners 
that we have opened Registration for children in 

Grade 2 and above for the Sacraments of 
Confirmation and 1st Holy Communion. 

Registration started last Sunday, September 19th 
till October 10th. 

If your child is concerned, please fill the 
registration forms available in the gathering area 

and return it to the office. 
 

 
 

 Masses for the week 

 
Saturday – October 9 

5:30 Pm      † Mark Buttner 

requested by Janet Buttner & family 

 

Sunday – October 10 

9:00 Am        Mass 

 

Monday – October 11 

                       No Mass 
 

Tuesday – October 12 

7:00 Pm           Mass 
 

Wednesday – October 13 

8:30 Am       Intentions of Anthony Jo 

requested by Irene Chu 

    

Thursday – October 14 

8:30 Am           Mass 
 

Friday – October 15 

8:30 Am          Mass 
 

 

Altar Servers 

We are hoping to begin a return to altar serving.  

Covid cases are concerning, so at this point we will 

only have one altar server helping with each Mass.  

Vaccination will also be a requirement to serve.  

We respect that some families may choose not to 

be vaccinated but hope that you understand why 

vaccination is required at this time. 

If your child would like to serve, and has been 

vaccinated, please email Adam at 

apward@accesscomm.ca, or send in your child's 

name and your contact information to the office.  If 

your child is new to serving, Fr Amedee will be 

happy to meet with them to practice and go over 

requirements.  We will have a group training 

session when Covid hospitalizations and cases 

drop to a safer level. 

Thanks to the kids and their families for your 

servant leadership in sharing your gifts within the 

Parrish community. 

 

Readings for this Sunday: 

 

1st reading:            Wisdom 7.7-11 

2nd Reading:       Hebrews 4.12-13 

Gospel:                  Mark 10.17-30 
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Our parish goal for the Archbishop’s Appeal is $20,201. 
Together we can reach the goal if every one of us commits to 
sharing a part of the bountiful gifts that God gives us. The 
amount raised will help finance many pastoral programs, and 
starting this year, it will also go towards helping 
accompaniment and supporting victims of clergy sexual 
abuse. Please prayerfully consider supporting the 
Archdiocesan Appeal this year. 
 

Reflection – 28th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

Often when we read this Gospel, we think that only the poor 
enter the kingdom of God. But what is meant by “the rich.” 
God gives us so many gifts. He calls us to share those gifts 
with others. So being rich in gifts but not sharing them is a 
great waste. It is this wasting of talents that is a sorrow to 
God. The more talents we are given, the more that is 
expected of us by God. Jesus said to the man at the 
beginning of the Gospel that he was to “sell what you own 
and give the money to the poor.” This can be seen somewhat 
metaphorically. God calls us to give of ourselves and to use 
our talents to honour Him. We are to give to those who have 
less. So, we are to share our faith with those who have none. 
We are to use our talents to show non-believers how 
wonderful it is to be in communion with God. It is only through 
giving our lives to God and sharing that experience with 
others, can we help others to come to a relationship with Him. 
Our lives belong to God.  
 

There are many ways to share with the Church to help it 
evangelize and bring others to understand the power of being 
in right relationship with Jesus and the heavenly Father. The 
Archdiocese of Regina, through its various departments 
provides support to parishes so that we can work together to 
help people come to trust in God. By donating to the 
Archbishop’s Annual Appeal, you ensure that we can 
continue to support the good works of the parishes and the 
Archdiocese. 

 

Prayer of Intercession: - 
 

That God’s unbinding love will instill in us generous hearts, as 
we pray and act upon giving of our financial treasures to 
generously support the great needs of the Archdiocesan 
Appeal, let us pray to the Lord. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Prayer for Thanksgiving 
 

Father all-powerful, your gifts of love are countless 
and your goodness infinite. On Thanksgiving Day, 

we come before you with gratitude for your 
kindness: open our hearts to concern for our 

fellow men and women, so that we may share 
your gifts in loving service. 

 
On behalf of St. Anne’s family, we wish you and 

your loved ones a Happy Thanksgiving!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CWL Harvest Sale Update 
 

The Harvest Sale was a wonderful success. We 
raised over $1300 for charity. Thank you to all of 
the people who purchased packages or pumpkin 

pie. Thank you to the bakers and people who 
prepared the food and to donors of all kinds. 

Thank you to parishioners and the wider 
community for their incredible support.  

 
A reminder to new and returning CWL members 
that fees are due this month ($35). Place in an 
envelope and leave it in the collection basket or 
mail it to the church. We hope to see you soon. 

 
 

CELEBRATION OF INFANT BAPTISM  
 

With Joy, we welcome Pyper Aureen 
Lavender Secuur into our Catholic Family 
through the reception of the Sacrament of 

Baptism on October 10th after the 9 Am 
Mass. 

 
Pyper’s parents are Trevor and Jennifer 
Secuur, and her Godparents are Caroline 

Weber and Dieter Weber. 
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 Mission Statement: We, the Catholic Parish of St. Anne, centred in Word and Eucharist, are called to be a 
caring faith community; coming together to celebrate God’s love and truth through the sacraments, and make 
Christ present to others through loving service. 

 

OCTOBER IS THE MONTH OF THE HOLY 

ROSARY 

 
“The rosary is a treasure of graces” 

-Pope Paul V 
 

 
 

All Parishioners are invited to Pray the Rosary 
with us 20 mins 

before the weekend and weekday Masses. 
 

Please bring your Rosary. 
 

LET’S PRAY TOGETHER!!! 
________________________________________ 
 

Advertisement 
 
Our Parish Bulletin is open and ready to help you 
advertise and grow your business.  
 
If you would like to advertise your business or 
organization, please contact the Parish Office. 
Thank you! 

~~~Catholic TRC Healing Response~~~ 
 

The Bishops of Saskatchewan announced a new 

province-wide appeal for support of Healing and 

Reconciliation - sponsored by our dioceses and eparchy 

here in Saskatchewan. Then overall goal of this 

campaign is to support Indian Residential School 

survivors and their communities, and to engage more 

deeply in our own ongoing commitment and response 

to the Truth and Reconciliation process. 

 

~~Appeal Goal~~ 
 

To support Indian Residential School survivors and 

their communities, and to engage more deeply in our 

own ongoing commitment and response to the Truth 

and Reconciliation process. 

Upon the commitment of the Canadian Council of 

Catholic Bishops to move forward with a $30 Million 

goal from all Catholic dioceses in Canada, this appeal 

will be counted among those efforts. 

 

~~Funding Priorities~~ 
 

Healing and Reconciliation, Cemeteries on the sites of 

former residential schools, Education and Cultural 

Support. 

Funds will be allocated to national and local initiatives 

responding to the truth and Reconciliation 

Commission’s Calls to Action Involving a financial 

commitment, as guided by Indigenous communities 

here in Saskatchewan (cf. Calls to action #61, #71-76; 

#82). 

 

~~Working with Indigenous Partners~~ 
 

We are collaborating with potential participants, and 

consulting with indigenous dialogue partners, including 

Survivors, Elders, Knowledge keepers, chiefs, and 

other community members. Out of these conversations, 

each diocese and eparchy will discern and 

communicate separately how they will proceed with the 

Appeal in their respective dioceses and communities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


